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- The second annual Veterans Appreciation breakfast was held 
on Monday, November 131h and was a success!  It was nice to 
be able to spend some time with our local heroes.   

 
 

- The high school band and choir holiday concert will be Dec. 
18th, in the high school cafeteria at 7:00 p.m.  It promises to be a 
big event and one we are all looking forward to.  Come join us 
for a great night of music as we prepare for the holidays! 

 
- Congratulations to Lisa Radant.  She was the Golden Apple 

Award winner for last month 
 
 

- It's a dinner and a show on December 14th and 15th!  This 
performance features the Medieval Royal Court made up of our 
high school and middle school choirs, a small recorder 
ensemble and singers from the elementary school, and other 
group and solo performances.  This event is a fundraiser for the 
Mason Music Boosters and tickets are currently on sale.  

 
 

- The Senior class sponsored the annual “Senior Feast” on 
Tuesday November 26th.  Thank you to all the parents and 
grandparents that donated all of the delicious food.  It’s safe to 
say that no Senior left here hungry!  
 


